OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF
COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date: May 13, 2021
To: Commissioners’ Court
From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff

Re: Donation of Board Game

The Collin County Sheriff’s Office is notifying the Commissioners’ Court for the purpose of
authorization in accepting a donation from John Alm. John designed, built, and donated a “Corn
Hole” board game to the Sheriff’s office to set up during recruiting efforts. The donation is
valued at $350.

A signed memo stating John donated the above is attached, along with photographs of the “board
game”.
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